
 

 

 

Safeguarding 

 
 

Safeguarding is integrated into the Oundle School and Laxton Junior School ethos and the School 

is committed to safeguarding the welfare of all those who come into contact with it. We expect all 

our visitors and associates to share this commitment. If there are any safeguarding issues 

connected with any person who may attend an event at Oundle, you must bring these to the 

attention of your host at the School as early as possible in advance of the event. This will enable 

the School to assess any risk factors and ensure that a timely, appropriate and proportionate plan 

of action can be put in place. 

  

 


